
VIRTUAL 
OPEN
HOUSE

Presented by the Zucker School of Medicine at Hofstra/ 
Northwell at Staten Island University Hospital
ANESTHESIA RESIDENCY

You’re invited!

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 13, 2025
5pm EST

Please join us for a virtual open house hosted by 
our program director Joseph Gallombardo, MD.

REGISTER
Scan the code to register 
for the SIUH Residency 
Virtual Open House

Please register in advance.
After registering, you will receive a confirmation 
email containing information about joining the 
meeting.

This opportunity will allow 
medical students to:

• Learn what our program has to offer
• Get to know our program director and faculty
• Learn more about Staten Island and living in 

the surrounding areas

• Meet our current residents

QUESTIONS? CONTACT:
tmarum@northwell.edu


